
SANCTU 

 

 

The project is based in Lancaster and is supported by Lancaster Quaker meeting, a 

Sanctuary Meeting. 

 

 

Asylum seekers have limited financial resources, living on just over £5 a day, so 

there are many expenses they find difficult to meet. Since mid-2018 asylum seekers 

in Lancaster have been required to register at a police station in Liverpool, whereas 

previously they had been able to do this in Lancaster itself. Because of their 

extremely limited funds they have been unable to pay the train fares, so the project 

has been providing them with ‘destitution grants’.  The QPSW Relief grant will help to 

provide funding for these. 

 

 

 

 


